
 To be very interesting   

 

Albright  Times  

July  2022 

¶ Message from our Head 

Teacher 

¶ Castle Ring Visit 

¶ Big Bang Fair 

¶ Dudley Zoo Trip 

¶ Platinum Jubilee 

Celebrations 

¶ Humanities Trip to 

London. 

¶ ñWeôve got the Powerò - 

Science Event. 

¶ Birmingham Trip 

¶ First Aid Course 

¶ Attendance 

Achievement Awards. 

¶ Albright Water Fight 

¶ Fruit Picking 

¶ Birmingham Library & 

Waterstones Visit 

¶ Albright Art 

¶ Book Review 

¶ Dates for your Diary 

 

 

As the summer holidays approach, it is always good to reflect on 
the successes of the academic year but where do we 
start?  Albright once again has been a hive of activity for both 
pupils and staff from our whole school trip to London to see the 
fantastic musical Wicked, the Big Bang fair in Birmingham, 
careers session at Dudley Zoo and the end of term trip to Plas 
Gwynant.   Finally we could not forget the wonderful 
celebrations we had in school for the Queen's platinum Jubilee. 
 
This term also saw us wave a fond farewell to our year 11 and 
our Albright + (post 16) pupils after successfully completing 
their GCSE examinations.  After two years of uncertainty 
around the exams we eagerly await being able to celebrate with 
them on results day!  We will also be looking forward to 
catching up with them during the autumn term to find out 
about how they have settled into their post 16 courses. 
 
As we look towards the next academic year, we have an 
additional member of staff joining us within science - Mrs 
Adams and of course we would like to send out our many 
congratulations to Miss Bruton who will return to Albright as 
Mrs Crutch! 
 
Wishing all our staff, pupils and families a wonderful summer 
full of adventures and time with family and friends!  
 
Rachel Kelly 


